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LINER STATEMENT 
 

BioSpectra’s Quality Control Laboratory performed Loss on Ignition (LOI) analysis and 
concluded that the Sierra Packaging Liner and ILC Dover Liner have <2% filler (Anti-Block). 
 
For further information, please contact info@biospectra.us  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Crystal Hamelburg 
Associate Director, Compliance 
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